
September 28th,1921.

Dear Colonel Swing:
Aa you no doubt are aware MoGill 

University is oelebrating next"month the One hundredth 
anniversary of her existence, and on this occasion the 
Governors aro tendering a dinner to the University's 
Visitor,His Excellency the Governor General, her 
Honorary Graduates and representatives from Sister 
Universities.

I would like this dinner to be held 
at St. James'Club and would ask you^therefore,to kindly 
take this matter up with your Committee and let me know 
if the large dining room oan be made available for this 
purpose on Thursday evening,Ootober 13th.

Yours sincerely,

V?

Principal.

Lt. Col. R. L. H. Kwing, 
Chairman of the Committee, 
St. Jr mes* Club,
Montreal.
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